Notice to Subscribers
of the

Annals of Mathematical Statistics

Plans were inaugurated in December, 1937, for the Institute of
Mathematical Statistics to assume full responsibility for the Annals,
beginning with Volume IX. However, it was not possible to complete
the necessary arrangements soon enough to enable the Institute to edit
the March number. Professor H. C. Carver very kindly consented o
continue the editorial work through the present number. Beginning
with the second number, that is, the June issue, the Institute will carry
on the editorial work.

In the future, manuscripts intended for publication in the Annals
should be sent to Professor S. S. Wilks, ¥ine Hall, Princeton University,
Princeton, N. J.

The four dollar annual subscription rate for the Annals will remain
unchanged. Subscription dues and orders for back numbers should
hereafter be sent to Professor A. T. Craig, State University of Iowa,
Iowa City, Iowa.

B. H. Camp

President, Institute of
Matkematical Statistics
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